Nov 24, 2019

The **Dover Community Association** fully supports the application for funding for the Greater Forest Lawn Governance and Communication Model, as proposed by Councillor Carra. We believe this model will strengthen our voices within the GFL area and increase participation among a broader range of residents. It is also important for a more diverse group of people/organizations to have input into major developments within the Greater Forest Lawn communities.

Sincerely, Lorraine Moppett/Scott Beaton for DCA

1